
The  Future  of  Cross-Border
Parenthood in the EU – Webinars
Approaching
As the series of webinars organised under the title The Future of Cross-Border
Parenthood in the EU – Analysing the EU Parenthood Proposal starts this
week (Wednesday!), we are pleased to share, for your convenience, the updated
and final version of the program.

In the flyer attached you will also find the links for the registration, still open, and
also accessible here.
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